
Date: 7/15/2014 2:13:57 PM 
Subject: Certificates

From: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Brown, Jason <JBrown@oepp.sc.gov>

Certificates are now going to be printed by Wade Hampton staff instead of the IT Department. They are being trained 
and this will happen in the next couple of weeks. Jason will be in touch to tell you about this after they are up and 
running. Please continue to send requests to Albin.

Thanks,
Katherine
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